
SOB and ISTANBUL BILGI UNIVERSITY 

discuss collaboration 

School Of Business (SOB) and the Istanbul Bilgi University have entered into discussions on 

possible areas of collaboration.  

This was the agenda when the IPFYE (International Platform for Young Entrepreneurs) team led 

by President, Serhat Kisakurek paid a courtesy call on the Dean, Prof. Josiah Aduda. 

Among the key issues discussed was the IPFYE platform and how it will bring together the 

Universities and Businesses for organized sustainable projects such as dynamic 

workshops,conferences and bilateral Education Programs. 

In his remarks, ProfAduda noted that collaboration is key for the University to implement its 

reform agenda that it will grow the University’s brand to greater hights 

Prof.S.N.M Nzuve Associate Dean GBS, Prof Munyoki,Chairman DBA, Mr.Ondigo Chairman 

DFA, Mr.C.N.Kariuki, Associate Dean UGS ,Dr.Kathungu and Mr. Mwangi, Assistant Registrar 

are among those who were present during the meeting. 

 


